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May 4, 2020 
 
 
 

  
Dear Mr. Drezek and Members of the Enfield Board of Education,  
  
The Enfield High School Scholarship Committee has nominated Ethan O’Farrell and Makena 
Schwab for the 2020 Lester J. Bodley Scholarships. Ethan will be attending Union College in 
Schenectady, New York and Makena will be attending Maine College of Art in Portland, Maine. 
The eligibility requirements of the Bodley scholarship specify that the $1,000.00 awards be given 
to a male student and a female student in the Enfield High School senior class that are well-
rounded, college-bound and have demonstrated leadership skills throughout their high school 
careers. Ethan and Makena clearly meet the criteria. The Lester J. Bodley estate further stipulates 
that the scholarship recipients must be approved and publicly announced by the Enfield Board of 
Education.   Therefore, the committee presents to you these two distinguished candidates.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
 

Sandra Ingalls 
K-12 EPS School Counseling Coordinator 

 


